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Getting it right R
by working together

Dear Parents

M & M Theatricals — The Wizard of Oz

We are delighted to be welcoming M & M Theatrical Productions on Thursday 27"
June in the afternoon for a performance of The Wizard of .Oz. This will take place
during the school day and all the children will watch it in the school hall.

In order to help meet the cost of this visit, I would be most grateful for a voluntary
g 2, contribution of £5.00 per pupil. If we cannot meet the cost for this event, we may have
to consider if we run it again in the future.

We are sure that the children will thoroughly enjoy the show. Please return the slip
below by Friday 21* June.

Thank you for your support.

" Yours sincerely
Eco-Schools — .

Silver Award
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Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher

M & M Theatricals — The Wizard of Oz — Thursday 27" June 2019
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I enclose my voluntary contribution of £5.00 I:l

Please return this slip by Friday 21* June. Thank you.



